From: <u>CAB VESTAGER CONTACT</u>

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: My trip to Brussels on 18 May Date: Tuesday 10 May 2022 12:01:13

Dear Sir, Dear Madam,

We hereby confirm the reception of your email addressed to Executive Vice-President Margrethe Vestager.

We will get back to you as soon as possible.

Best regards,

Cabinet Vestager Team

From: @microsoft.com>

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 3:11 AM

Cc:

Subject: My trip to Brussels on 18 May

Dear Vice President Vestager – I wanted to send you a quick note to ask whether it might be possible to see you in Brussels when I am there on 18 May. I understand you have a busy day, which I very much appreciate. But if it is possible to meet, I will do my best to make good use of your time.

I very much appreciate the conversation we had by video in February. As you'll recall, I said we would work hard to spend time with European cloud providers and to take action to address their concerns. We've done that, heard and learned a lot, and an important part of my day in Brussels will be to announce both concrete steps to better support these principles and outline five broader European cloud principles that will guide all of Microsoft's cloud business in Europe. I'd welcome the opportunity to share our thinking with you in person.

In addition, I'll be joined in Brussels by

I think it's important for our

senior business leaders to have the opportunity to learn and develop an added appreciation for how we can do more as a company to support Europe's needs and values. This includes some added first-hand knowledge of European competition laws. In short, I would be delighted if there is an opportunity to meet. And if not, I'll completely understand.

All the best.